20th October, 1960.

RBT/EW

F.E.W. Baker, Esq., M.P., 10 Drayton Gardens, London, S.W.10.

Dear Sir,

I understand that as a result of meeting one of the members of the Committee of our Society, Dr. Batista i Roca, in the House, you expressed an interest in its aims and functions, and I have been directed by the Committee to forward to you the relevant information. We form a small and enthusiastic body of laymen and academics, British and foreign, and it is, I believe, the only body of its kind. It has been our aim always to promote a better understanding of the position of cultural minorities, and with a certain increase of interest in the Spanish Peninsula, due to a multitude of factors, we feel that this need is all the more pressing today.

The enclosed literature will, I hope, give you a fairly clear picture of our intentions and our activities, and if you feel that you would care to give us your support by becoming a member, I pessonally as president, should feel extremely honoured.

Yours faithfully,

R.B. Tate, M.A., Ph.D., President.